
 

 

Description of Documents 
Relating to ABP-310033-21 
 

Proposed development of a 

220kV substation and grid 

connection at existing 

Dunnstown 400kV 

substation. Dunnstown, Co. 

Kildare. 

 

 

 

Record 1 Record of 1st pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective 

applicant on the 31st August 2021 

Record 1 Record of 2nd pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective 

applicant on the 23rd November 2021 

Letter 1 Notification letter issued to prospective applicant stating that the proposed 

development is SID dated 21st January 2022 

Letter 2 Notification letter issued to local authority stating that the proposed 

development is SID dated 3rd February 2022 

 

 

 


